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SUBJECT: Clarifications to the interested parties, regarding the Invitation for Submitting 

Offers for the procurement of: i. Measurement of Gantry QC's Panamax & SPP & ii. 

Study to bring back the rails according to the FEM Standard FEM 1.001 3rd edition.  

 

Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications published provided by PPA, in 

relation to the subject Invitation. 

 
Question 1:  
 
“The information of the tender is insufficient. We need for 2 x 320 m and 2 x 500 m in total 3,5- 4 days!  

Condition: the cranes must be out of operation during the survey!! The important question is when does the 

surveyor can make the measurements? Only on the weekend or only Sunday or during the week??. 

Waiting your feedback.” 

 

Answer 1: 
 

Due to the fact that Terminal I operates 24/24hours and 7/7days, PPA can give (during the week 

and/or weekend) to the contractor each time for measurement maximum 100 meters of rails 

(Land side & Sea side). It is highlighted that the measurement days can be not consecutive. 
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